
 

Memorandum  

Date: February 23, 2011 
 
To: Honorable Joni Gray, Chair 

Members, Board of Supervisors 
 
From: Jason Stilwell, Assistant CEO/Budget Director 
 
Subject: Continuance of Laguna County Sanitation District Budget Revision  
 
CC: Chandra L. Wallar, County Executive Officer 

Michael Allen, Clerk of the Board 
 Scott McGolpin, Public Works Director 
   
 
 
It is requested that item A-6, the budget revision for the Laguna County 
Sanitation District, be continued until the March 15, 2011 agenda. Thank you. 


